
PUBLIC WATER AND SEWER ADVISORY BOARD 

Meeting  

NOTES 

September 16, 2013 

 

In Attendance:  Ed Harvey, Chairman; Joe Delikat; Jim Plummer; Joe Krumenacker; 

Gary Munkelt, Committee Members; Rick Colello, Board of Supervisors Liaison; 

Stephanie Mason, Township Manager; Sandra Zadell, Assistant Township Manager; and 

Richard John, Director of Operations. 

 

On a motion made by Mr. Delicat, seconded by Mr. Munkelt, the amended meeting 

minutes from June 20th, 2013 were approved.   

 

The Committee reviewed and discussed the recent 537 Plan, 3M Component Planning 

Module status.  Ms. Mason stated that in July DEP reviewed the submission for technical 

approval.  We needed to provide two more pieces of information.  The first was a permit 

from BCWSA which they had to dig up. The second item was a rate of connection chart. 

Both items were submitted to DEP on August 29
th

.  At this point, DEP has all of the 

information they need to review the plan.   

 

Ms. Mason also reported that she feels that there is a concern at DEP about the gravity vs. 

low pressure systems.  Their concern maybe that the low pressure system is cheaper, but 

our committees concern was about having to require people to connect immediately 

whether they needed the sewer or not. 

 

The committee had no new business to discuss.   

 

The meeting adjourned on a motion made by Mr. Delikat, seconded by Mr. Krumenacker 

at 5:20 pm. 

 

 

 


